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S.C. Chamber Statement on Senate District 12 Runoff Election Results
 
COLUMBIA, S.C.  – State Chamber of Commerce President Ted Pitts released the following 
statement following Scott Talley’s victory in the Senate District 12 runoff election:
 
“The results are clear, the majority of the people two weeks ago and again tonight wanted new 
conservative leadership in Columbia.  The business community looks forward to working with Senator 
Scott Talley.”
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